
IRE Board of Directors approved these minutes by email and they were finalized on July 1, 2025.  
● Secretary Kate Howard moved for approval on June 30, 2025.  

● Board member Mark Greenblatt seconded that motion and voted “yes”.  
● The final board vote was unanimous 13-0. 

 
IRE Board of Directors 

2025-26 Officer Election | Vote via Zoom 
10 a.m. ET | June 27, 2025 

 
 
I. Call to Order: IRE President Brian Rosenthal called the meeting to order around 
10:05 a.m. ET. and then turned control of the meeting over to the Executive Director to 
conduct the officer elections. 
II. Roll Call (Secretary Kate Howard) 
A. Directors present: Brian Rosenthal, Josh Hinkle, Mark Greenblatt, Alejandra 
Cancino, Jodie Fleischer, Cindy Galli, Kate Howard, Mary Hudetz, Caresse Jackman, 
Andy Lehren, Ana Ley, Paroma Soni, Marina Villenueve 
 
Executive Director Diana Fuentes conducted the officer election process, calling for 
nominations, seconds and candidate statements. The results are below: 
 
President  

● Josh Hinkle (Howard nominated, Hudetz seconded) - ELECTED 
● Cindy Gali (Jackman nominated, Fleischer seconded) 

 
Vice President 

● Kate Howard (Rosenthal nominated, Galli seconded) - ELECTED 
 

Treasurer 
● Mark Greenblatt (Rosenthal nominated, Cancino seconded) - ELECTED 

 
Secretary 

● Ana Ley (Hudetz nominated, Hinkle seconded) - ELECTED  
 

At-Large 
● Alejandra Cancino (Rosenthal nominated, Hinkle seconded) - ELECTED 

 



After the elections, Fuentes called for a vote on Rosenthal remaining chair of the board 
— a non-voting member of the executive committee — as outgoing president for one 
year, in accordance with board policies. The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Fuentes turned the meeting over to the newly elected President Hinkle. The meeting 
was adjourned at about 10:30 a.m. 


